
William
GRACE’S COMMUNITY KITCHEN CLIENT

Never in my wildest imagination did  
I think I would not be able to afford  
food. I have worked and lived my  
entire life in Westchester County,  
but when I retired, I saw that the  
cost of everything continued to go  
up but my income did not. I quickly  
realized I needed to work again. 

At my age it was difficult to find a job.  
Luckily, I found a great opportunity transporting clients  
to appointments throughout Westchester County. I hoped 
it would be enough to make ends meet. I was wrong.

I heard about Lifting Up Westchester’s Community Kitchen  
from one of the clients I was transporting and decided to  
check it out. I felt welcomed the moment I walked through  
the door, and the food was great. 

I don’t have to go to the community kitchen every day, but  
towards the end of the month when my funds are running  
low, it is a big relief to know there is a place I can  
count on for food.


